
Town officials plan an online public forum to discuss the rezoning of 550 King St. and construction of the 
Littleton Common sewer system on Oct. 21 at 7 p.m. Information on joining the live webinar will be 
available at lelwd.com. The forum will also be broadcast on LCTV.

Special Town Meeting on Oct. 25

Special Town Meeting: Voters will be asked to decide on rezoning of 550 King St. (Article 11) and 
authorizing sewer construction (Article 12) at a Special Town Meeting, on Monday, October 25, 2021 at
7 p.m., in the Littleton High School Gymnasium, 56 King Street.

A Path Forward for Littleton Common
Sewer Construction

Online Sewer Forum Planned for Oct. 21

Visit www.LELWD.com to learn more about us.  Like LELWD on     

Sewer System Snapshot

Service Area: Littleton Common 
area including portions of Great 
Road, King St. and Russell St, 
and a new water resource 
recovery facility at 242 King St.
 
Estimated cost: $28.5 million

Grant eligibility: Town will seek 
about $8 million in grants to 
reduce the project cost.

Town borrowing: After grants, 
the town expects to borrow 
$20.5 million, to be repaid by 
betterment and user fees.

Sewer users: 58 commercial / 
business properties on the sewer 
route would be required to 
connect. 53 residences could 
opt-out.

For more details, visit 
www.lelwd.com/sewer

At a joint meeting of the Select 
Board and Planning Board in 
August, the Lupoli Companies 
presented a concept for a 
mixed-use development at 550 
King Street, the recently vacated 
IBM facility.  An important piece of 
that development would be 
connecting to the planned Little-
ton Common sewer system.

At the request of the Lupoli Com-
panies, the Littleton Board of 
Water Commissioners have added 
550 King Street to the Littleton 
Common Sewer District. The 550 
King Street development would be 
the largest user of the new sewer 
system.

Currently, a small sewer system 
serves town buildings. This system 
would be expanded to the 
Common area, and a larger water 
resource recovery facility would 
be constructed. Planners have 
been exploring ways to make the 
project financially feasible. 

The addition of the 550 King Street 

development to the sewer would 
add many more sewer users. It 
would create a critical mass to 
share the construction costs.  More 
sewer users will result in lower better-
ment and user fees per connected 
property.  

The town buildings would no longer 
be the largest sewer user. Littleton 
taxpayers, who already pay the 
town buildings’ sewer bills, would 
only pay for the cost of town prop-
erties on the system.  They would 
not be asked to subsidize the proj-
ect. It is estimated the town’s share, 
as a sewer user, would be about 
$3.9 million.  

Two warrant articles to move the 
mixed-use development forward 
will be presented at the Oct. 25th 
Special Town Meeting.  Voters will 
be asked to rezone 550 King Street 
to permit the mixed-use develop-
ment and authorize borrowing of 
funds for sewer construction, to be 
paid for by betterment and user 
fees.




